GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
TOWN PLANNING DEPARTMENT

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 15®March, 2021.

N0.6/12/2017-TP(Vol-2): It is hereby notified for information to all concerned that Town
Planning Department is now preparing a GIS Based Master Plan of Greater Imphal for the horizon
year 2041 with the assistance of School of Planning & Architecture (SPA), Bhopal SPA, Bhopal has
conducted a Land Use surveyof the area in and around Imphal covering an area of 199 sq. kms
comprising of 770 sheets of 553 metres x 550 metres each provided by National Remote Sensing
Centre (NRSC), Hyderabad. The number of building structures identified in the surveyed area is
1,77,957.

In order to give an opportunity of being heard to the land/building owners of the Greater
Imphal area to express his/her opinion on the status of the entries made by SPA, Bhopal, all the
sheets along with the updated attribute data indicating the type of the building, its usage and
number of floors in excel sheet are now uploaded in Town Planning Department website
www.tpmanipur.mn.gov.in

If there be any claim for corrections on the correctness of the type and use of the
building/land reflected in the map/excel sheet, the claim may be lodge after registering the Name
and Mobile Number of the user by locating their respective building using the GIS Map link
provided in the website on or before 31.03.2021

M
(Y. Narmada Devi)

Chief Town Planner
Town Planning Department

Copy to:

PS to Principal Secretary (MAHUD), Governmentof Manipur

The Mayor, Imphal Municipal Corporation

The Deputy Commissioner, Imphal West

The Deputy Commissioner, Imphal East

The Director (MAHUD), Manipur

The Secretary, PDA Manipur

The Municipal Commissioner, Imphal Municipal Corporation

The Editors, Sangai Express(English), Sangai Express(Manipuri), Imphal Free Press,
Poknapham, Hueiyen Lanpao, Sanaleibak, Kangleipakki Meira, with a request to
publish the above notification for one day and submit the bill for early payment.
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